
Dear Families                                                                                                                                    
We hope you had a delightful Spring Break and enjoyed a wonderful holiday with plenty of Easter Bunny 
joy! With the school year winding down faster than we'd like, we're gearing up for a special event. This 
month, we'll be capturing graduation photos for all the children moving on to kindergarten next year. It's 
a touching moment to celebrate their growth and bid them farewell. They've truly left an imprint on our 
hearts and we will miss them very much!
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Three Year Old 
Program

This month, our focus is on the 
fascinating world of bugs and 
gardens! Get ready for fun crafts 
featuring ladybugs, bees, and an 
exploration of the incredible 
transformation of a caterpillar 
into a beautiful butterfly. To add 
to the excitement, our colour day 
for April is "Blue," so mark 
April 4th on your calendar and 
dress your child in “Blue”. As a 
special treat, Cobb’s Adventure 
Park will be visiting the school 

on April 30th, bringing along 
kangaroos and other exciting 
animals. What an extraordinary 
experience for our little ones! 
Please note, the school will be 
closed on April 1st for Easter.       

Modified Four Year 
Old Program 

April brings us on an exciting 
journey into the cosmos as we 
explore space and planets, from 
the smallest to the largest. No 
moon rock will be left unturned 
in our exploration! In our 
learning adventure, children will 
be focusing on the letters U, V, 
and W, along with the number 4. 
Embrace the cosmic theme by 
dressing your child in "Blue" on 
April 4th. 



Just Some 
Reminders
School Closed 
Green Door will be Closed on April 
1st for Easter Monday. Thank you. 

Blue Day 
The colour this month is “Blue”. On 
April 4th and 5th please dress your 
child in “Blue”. 

Picture Day for Midnapore! 
School pictures will be taken April 
15th and 16th for the graduating 
children only. Please bring your 
smile! 

Picture Day for Trico! 
School pictures will be taken April 
17th and 18th for the graduating 
children only. Please bring your 
smile! 

Cobb's Visit  
Some furry friends will be stopping by 
the school for a visit on April 29th and 
30th. 

Summer School
The Midnapore location is running 
summer school. Please be sure to 
register early as space is limited. 
Please tell your friends! For more 
information please contact Debbie at 
403-870-7367, Thank you. 

Registration for 
2024/2025
Ask about our 5 day a week 
program. 

Registration is ongoing for next year. 
Forms may be picked up at the school 
or on the website at: 
www.greendoorschool.ca 

Thank you for your support! 
Please tell your friends! 

Four Year Old 
Program

April is blasting off with an 
exciting exploration of space! 
We're venturing from the 
smallest to the largest planet! 
Throughout this cosmic journey, 
we will dive into the letters U, V, 
and W, along with the number 9. 
On Earth Day, we'll emphasize 
the principles of reduce, reuse, 
and recycle, fostering a sense of 
environmental responsibility. 
Shape recognition takes centre 
stage this month, covering the 
shapes from our first exploration 
in September to our final one in 
May. Our colour day this month 
is “Blue”. On April 5th please 
dress your child in “Blue”. 
Capture the smiles on 
Graduation Photo Day – 
Midnapore on April 15th and 
Trico on April 17th. Cobb’s 
Adventure Park will bring some 
kangaroo friends and other 
animals to our class on the 29th. 
Please note, the school will be 
closed on April 1st for Easter. 

      

Junior Kindergarten 
Program 

This month, we're diving into 
the enchanting world of the 
renowned author Eric Carle, the 
creative mind behind classics 
like "The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar" and "Brown Bear." 
The children will be immersing 
themselves in the letters U, V, 
and W, along with exploring the 
numbers 16 and 17. As Earth 
Day approaches, we'll engage in 
discussions about the importance 
of reduce, reuse, and recycle. 
Our colour day this month is 
“Blue”. We invite you to dress 
your child in "Blue" on April 
5th. Graduation photos are right 
around the corner – April 15th 
for Midnapore and April 17th for 
Trico. Encourage your child to 
bring their biggest smiles!
Cobb’s Adventure Park will be 
bringing some kangaroo friends 
and other animals to our class on 
the 29th!. Please note that the 
school will be closed April 1st 
for Easter. 

Save the date for a momentous occasion – Graduation Picture Day! 
Midnapore's session is on April 16th, and Trico's is on April 18th. 
These cherished snapshots will capture the smiles and achievements of 
our young graduates. Our friends at Cobb’s will be bringing some 
kangaroo friends to visit our class on April 30! As a reminder, the 
school will be closed on April 1st for Easter. 

http://www.greendoorschool.ca

